Woodbridge Township Youth Soccer Association 
General League Meeting
10/28/20
Meeting called to order: 8:02pm
Travel report by President of WTYSA Mike Gibb:
· Teams have had a rough start to the season
· Coaching and player recruitment for the 2021-22 season has begun in earnest. We have started clinics to identify players for possible girls teams. This will continue. 
Rec report by Vice President of Rec Toni Ciencin:
· The Rec season is halfway completed. 
· Attendance at games has been falling.
· Timing and location of make-up games was discussed for all divisions.
· End-of-season participation awards: Trophies for players in the Orange Division; Medals for players in the Red and Green Divisions; Backpacks for players in the Blue and Silver Divisions
· There was a request to put a live practice field in at Fords Middle School for the Spring season to give teams a lined field with goals on which to practice. 
· There was a discussion about making attendance at coaching clinics (at least one) mandatory for all rec coaches, starting in the Spring. 
President’s Report by President Mike Gibb:
· Taxes for 2018 and 2019 have been filed.
· An application for the league to receive its 501c3 status has been submitted. 
New Business: 
· A request was made to see if we could bring goals to the baseball field at WHS to help small-sided teams possibly play games there. 
· An idea was discussed to hold a tournament at Woodbridge High School. 
Meeting called to adjourn: 8:35pm
Attendance: 4 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Mike Gibb, League President
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